
Regarding HB1532, our family is in support of passing this bill. Our son has been attending 

private school for over a year now. The smaller class sizes have been a tremendous benefit to 

him regarding his Social Anxiety and Autism Spectrum Disorder. The teachers and staff are 

extremely caring and relationships between the students is inspiring. The one difficulty in 

sending our son to private school is the additional expense of tuition. With the passage of this 

bill, we will be able to continue providing our son with an environment that will help him to 

flourish.  

 

 

 


